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Summary 

This bill repeals the 2020 law that established a peace officer grievance arbitration selection 
process. 

The law requires maintenance of a six-person arbitrator roster appointed by the commissioner 
of the Bureau of Mediation Services to hear grievance arbitrations for written discipline, 
discharge, and termination of peace officers that arise under collective bargaining agreements 
covering peace officers. Appointees must be qualified to hear peace officer grievance 
arbitrations and cannot hear any other labor arbitrations. 
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